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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Correction issued regarding MCK 2014-2015 
Budget press release 

 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 27, Enniskó:wa/March 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to inform the community that there was an error in a press release 
issued yesterday (26, Enniskó:wa/March 2014) in regard to the MCK’s 2014-2015 
Budget. 
 
It was indicated that this was the first time that the overall projected budget has 
decreased from the previous year’s projected budget. However, this is not the first time 
this has happened. 
 
The MCK apologizes for the error and reminds community members that they are 
always welcome to ask questions or get more information in this matter.  
 
The 2014-2015 Budget document itself is available for viewing at www.kahnawake.com. 
To view the full budget presentation press conference, click here.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer - Operations   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   
450-632-7500, gene.diabo@mck.ca 
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